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Christina Baccogianis with bERM asked if the department could utilize an American Airlines travel voucher, which
was donated to the department as part of an in-kind sponsorship for Baynanza, to pay for an employee’s travel to
a conference.
I adivsed that the deportment could use the voucher in this capacity but the division chief/director should
disclose the voucher as a 9ift on behalf of the department.
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